
 

CUSTOMS DEPARTMENT 

NOTICE TO STAKEHOLDERS 
 

PLEASE NOTE THAT THE MRA IS IN THE PROCESS OF 

CONDUCTING AN OVERALL SYSTEM MAINTENANCE. 

 

CONSEQUENTLY THE PCS INSTALLED AT NEW CUSTOM HOUSE 

(NCH) AND PATS OFFICE ENABLING STAKEHOLDERS TO CHECK 

THE STATUS OF THEIR BILLS OF ENTRY WILL BE TEMPORARILY 

UNDER MAINTENANCE AND WILL BE OUT OF USE AS FROM 

TOMORROW 10 OCTOBER 2018. 

 

STAKEHOLDERS ARE KINDLY REQUESTED TO USE THEIR 

FRONT END SYSTEM TO CHECK THE STATUS OF THEIR BIILS OF 

ENTRY UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE. 

 

ANY INCONVENIENCE CAUSED IS MUCH REGRETTED. 

 

MRA CUSTOMS 

09 OCTOBER 2018 

 


